
 

 

 

 

December 18, 2018 

 

Mr. Steve Staebell 

SIRRC 

610 N. 4th Street, Suite 200 

Burlington, WA 52601 

 

Mr. Staebell: 

 

 During its regular December board meeting, the Grow Greater Burlington board of directors approved three 

appointees to serve a one year term on the SIRRC board during the 2019 calendar year.  The appointments are as 

follows: 

 

     Mr. David Walker 

     Mr. Steve Staebell 

     Ms. Teresa E. Johnson 

 

 We appreciate the work that the commission does and the financial support provided to Grow Greater 

Burlington.     Your efforts have a significant impact on the community. 

 

Best regards, 

 
 

Jason Hutcheson 

President & CEO 

 

 

 

 

 

 


